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1st HB 308, PRESCRIPTION DRUG AMENDMENTS, (Eliason, 

S)  

Anticipated Fiscal Impact:  

No Impact is Anticipated 

Summary: 

1st Sub HB 308 limits the scope of the bill to pharmacy benefit managers by removing 

reference to insurers.   As such, 1st Sub 308 has no fiscal impact on the state health 

insurance pool.    

 

 


